
Notice of Intent to Award Sole Source 

Project Title: Air Show Tora Performers 

Announcement No.: F3Y1AA3080A001 

 

PSC: G003 - Social—Recreational 

NAICS: 711510 - Independent Artists, Writers, and Performers 

The Government hereby submits a notice of intent to award a sole source firm fixed price contract for 
purchase of Tora Tora Tora Performers for Air Force Sustainment Center (AFSC/PZIO), Tinker Air Force 
Base, Oklahoma.  

Requirement Description:  

Tinker Air Force Base (TAFB), Oklahoma, intends to solicit and award a sole source contract to 
COMMEMORATIVE AIR FORCE, 5661 Mariner Dr, Dallas, Texas 75237-4728, United States for the "Tora 
Tora Tora" performance at the Tinker AFB Air Show 1-2 July, 2023, at Tinker AFB, OK. Tora Tora Tora is a 
reenactment of the bombing at Pearl Harbor. "Tora, Tora, Tora" will be providing a full reenactment of a 
WWII air-to-ground attack with pyrotechnics and their own announcer. The act will consist of eight 
replica Japanese aircraft composed of Zero fighters, Kate torpedo bombers, and Val dive-bombers. The 
Tora Bomb Squad provides the realistic simulation by detonating ground-based pyrotechnics. The Tora 
Announcer provides the historical narration.  Music and sound effects are supplied by the contractor. 
This sole source contracting action seeks an exception to full and open competition pursuant to FAR 
13.106-1(b)(1). This hereby constitutes a synopsis of the requirement. Responses to this notice must 
demonstrate that more than one responsible source exists to fulfill the stated requirement.  

The determination not to compete this proposed contract action is solely within the discretion of the 
Government. Information received will normally be considered for the purposes of determining whether 
to conduct a competitive procurement. The Government will not be responsible for any costs incurred 
by responding to this notice.  

This is NOT a request for quotations or proposals.  

Questions or comments to this Notice of Intent should be directed to Contract Specialist, SSgt Tayla 
Begnaud, at tayla.begnaud@us.af.mil and/or Contracting Officer, TSgt Martin Wallace, at 
martin.wallace@us.af.mil via e-mail only (phone calls/voice mail messages regarding questions will not  

be accepted and will not receive a response). Please indicate in the subject of your email: Notice of 
Intent Question Submission - F3Y1AA3080A001. 


